City of Clark Fork
Minutes of the 7/15/24 Clark Fork Special City Council Meeting

Mayor Russell Schenck called the July 15, 2024 Special Meeting of the City Council to order at 6:00
p.m.

Pledge of Allegiance: Mayor Schenck lead the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll Call of Council Members: Council Members Sharon Banning, Tanya Becker, and Jay White were
present, constituting a quorum.

ADDITIONS to the AGENDA: No.

New Business:

A. Discussed, Kelly Kearns Request for Extension on Elk Meadows Replat, ACTION
ITEM.
Mayor Schenck gave a brief description of the request and the council agreed to extend a 12-month
extension to complete the project.

Council Member Banning moved to approve a 12-month extension on the Elk Meadows Replat Project.
Council Member Becker seconded the motion.

Roll Call Vote of Council Members:
Sharon Banning-Y

Tanya Becker-Y

Jay White -Y

Motion carried.

B. Discussed, Kelly Kearns Scotchman Peak Estates Subdivision Application, ACTION
ITEM.
The Scotchman Peak Estate Subdivision Application was received and accepted. Mr. Kearns requested
the city provide him with a will-serve letter stating the city would be able to connect water to the
subdivision.

Council Member Banning moved to accept the Scotchman Peak Estates Subdivision Application.
Council Member White seconded the motion.

Roll Call Vote of Council Members:
Sharon Banning-Y

Tanya Becker-Y

Jay White -Y

Motion carried.
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C. Discussed Budget Workshop.
Mayor Schenck presented the proposed budget. Council looked over the information and found no
issues with the tentative budget for Fiscal Year 2024-2025. Council will meet again the following
Monday July 22,2024 with additional information and a tentative approval.

MOTION TO ADJOURN, ACTION ITEM.
Council Member White moved to adjourn. Council Member Banning seconded the motion. All in favor.
Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 7:16p.m.

Respectfully Subr_nitted,

Kat King, City @ Russell Schenck, Mayor
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